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Family & Community Engagement Report
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Five Priorities for Success
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Introduction

Support to parent coordinators

Family engagement highlights

How it works/sustainability

How it has helped

Next steps
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Support to Parent Coordinators

Individual & Group Support 
Opportunities

Collaborate with District Staff and 
Community Organizations

Monthly Professional Development
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Family Engagement Highlights

School Events/Activities

Event Attendance 

What Parent Coordinators are 
Saying
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Sustainability

Engage 
parent 

coordinators 
in a 

supportive 
peer-based 

learning 
experience.

Facilitate 
family 

engagement 
activities by 
utilizing the 

skills learned.

Expose 
parent 

coordinators 
to strategies 

and best 
practices. 

Emphasize 
the 

connection 
between 

family 
engagement 
and student 

achievement.
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How Has It Helped

Tammy Mimis

Parent Coordinator
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Next Steps

Identify More 
Schools 

Increase the 
school’s capacity 
to engage with the 
community.

Intentional Family 
Connection 

Identify the barriers to 
effective family 
engagement and 
develop strategies to 
increase family 
participation. 

Maximize Virtual 
Learning 
Experiences

Provide creative 
opportunities for 
online learning 
and to increase 
technical skills.

Full 
Implementation 
in October 2022

Continue to 
develop PC’s to 
support ongoing 
family 
engagement 
implement best 
practices 
strategies.
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Thank you.

Dr. Keith P. Posley, Superintendent


